## Summer Holiday Burglary Advice From Surrey Police 27/07/2018 11:29:45 [229754]

alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk

Sat 28/07/2018, 18:01

To:ashleighbolton@hotmail.co.uk <ashleighbolton@hotmail.co.uk>







## Summer Holiday Burglary Advice From Surrey Police

Dear Ashleigh

With the summer holidays off to a scorching start, many of us will be packing up and heading off to even sunnier climes (if that's even possible right now!)

Before you go, have a think about what you're leaving behind and make sure your house is secure. Follow our advice and tips below:



- Have you asked a trusted neighbour to keep an eye on your property, or maybe asked them to park on your driveway to help it appear that the house is occupied?
- Although it stays light until almost 10pm, set a light on a timer to make the house look like there's someone in
- Cut bushes and hedges outside your home before you leave tall shrubs and hedges can conceal entrances, making it easier for burglars and unwanted visitors to hide and avoid being seen
- While tempting, please try to avoid checking in at the airport on social media, and perhaps leave the pool pics until you're back home. Check your privacy settings on social media sites too
- If you're friendly with your neighbours, why not pop round and offer to keep an eye on their home and see if they'll return the favour; after all, #CommunityMatters!

For more burglary prevention advice, visit our website: <a href="mailto:surrey.police.uk/burglary">surrey.police.uk/burglary</a>

## Message Sent By

Amy Pullen (Surrey Police, Communications Officer, Corporate Communications)

To reply or forward this email please use the buttons below or these links: Reply, Rate, Forward / Share.











To login to your account, click here, To report a fault, click here





You are receiving this message because you are registered On In The Know - Surrey and Sussex. Various organisations are licenced To send messages via this system, we call these organisations "Information Providers".

Please note that this message was sent by Surrey Police.

You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information Providers can see your information by clicking <a href="here">here</a>, or you can <a href="here">unsubscribe</a> completely, (you can also review our terms and conditions and Privacy Policy from these links).

This e-mail communication makes use of a "Clear Image" (gif) to track results of the e-mail campaign. If you wish to turn off this tracking for future e-mails, you can do so by not downloading the images in the e-mail itself.